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To Reverend Koichi Sasaki, President of Sotoshu 
March 8th, 2012 
 
Dear Rev. Koichi Saski 

 

In this particular moment, one year after the « Great East Japan Eathquake » which 

produced so many destructions, the Association Zen Internationale and its members 

want to witness their emotion and their sympathy for Japanese people.  

In the temples affiliated on our Association we will conduct a memorial service for the 

victims and sound the bells on March 11th, following the calling of Sotoshu. 

We understand the suffering of the disaster victims, the effort of members of Sotoshu 

and the hard task of Japanese people for reconstruction of devasted areas and for 

solving the nuclear accident.  

We have confidence that Japan will overcome these presents difficulties. 

 

Pierre Dôkan Crépon 

President of Association Zen Internationale 

KYUHAI 

 

 

 




